
11/10/2009 OVERISEL TOWNSHIP
        Meeting Notes for 11/10/2009

The regular monthly meeting of the Overisel Township Board was held Tuesday, Nov. 10, 2009 at 7:30 
pm. in the Overisel Township Hall. All board members were present.
The meeting was called to order by supervisor Russ Van Dam and Pat Reuschel opened with prayer.

Guests Representative Bob Genetski, Sharon-Salem library, Bob Karlie-road commission spoke.
Commissioner Paul Van Eck gave an update on county activities.
The minutes of the Oct. 13, 2009 board meeting were read for approval.
The monthly financial statement was presented.
Fire Chief Ron Horsting gave the fire run report.

1. A motion was made by Pat Reuschel and supported by Harv Jipping to include in the Standard 
Operating Procedures of the Fire Department stating that firemen are not aloud to carry a hand 
gun while on duty. Motion Carried.

      2.  A motion was made by Tom Flokstra and supported by Renee Hop to rehire Mike DeWeerdt as 
Assistant Fire Chief. Motion Carried.

      3.  A motion was made by Renee Hop and supported by Tom Flokstra to accept the low bid of 
Lezman Services of $104 to plow snow for the township. Motion Carried 

      4.  A motion was made by Pat Reuschel and supported by Renee Hop to pay the bills as 
presented. Motion Carried.

       5.  A motion was made by Harv Jipping and supported by Tom Flokstra that the meeting stand       
adjourned.  Motion Carried.

The next meeting of the Overisel Township Board will be held Tuesday, December 8, 2009 at 
7:30 pm in the Overisel Township hall.

Renee Hop, Clerk


